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This update provides local and regional representatives and other interested stakeholders with a brief summary on progress for each of the coastal stretches we are working on in Cumbria. If you have colleagues who should be included on the distribution list or you do not wish to receive this update please let me know. 
	Stretch 1: Allonby to Whitehaven (36 km) - OPEN


	Stretch 2: Whitehaven to Silecroft (55 km) – STAGE 4: ‘DETERMINE’ 

	Current Activity
	Next Milestone

	· 10th December 2014: Closing date for submission of representations and objections. We are waiting for the Planning Inspectorate (PINs) to consider the objections and representations that were submitted.  
· May 2015: Date confirmed by Planning Inspectorate for Inspector to carry out site visits to 4 locations where verified objections have been submitted. 
· Ongoing preparatory work being undertaken with key partners regarding establishment of route – which will take place once the SoS had made their decision.
	· Summer 2015: Decision by Secretary of State on coastal access report


	Stretch 3: Gretna to Allonby (approx. 100km) – STAGE 2: ‘DEVELOP’ 
	

	Current Activity
	Next Milestone

	· Attended Skinburness and Calvo Marsh Committee AGM

· Site visit held with Newton and Saltcoates Marsh Committee; and other individual owners and occupiers of land between Angerton and Abbeytown

· Site visit held with owners at Rockcliffe Marsh

· Further return visits planned to consider alignment of route over some of the 19 marshes on this stretch of coast:

	· Late Summer 2015: Complete ‘Walking the Course’ 


E-Mail: Cumbria.coastalaccess@naturalengland.org.uk 

Tel: Danny Moores (01928 788481)


